From: E Crawford

To: Phillips, Robert; Hacker, Marsha; Rummel, Marsha; mnaboard@marquette-neighborhood.org
Subject: Canopy trees
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 6:36:09 PM

Put electrical line underground: A critical component of the plan calls for putting only
the high-voltage electrical line underground at a price that's fair and reasonable to
residents. This does not affect existing service between the pole and houses. This
alone will end the brutal pruning we've witnessed in recent years and permit the
planting of canopy trees, which otherwise would not be allowed beneath these lines.
Increase the water permeable soil volume to ensure greater tree health and improve
their likelihood of surviving droughts and heatwaves by providing a slightly wider
terrace of a foot on each side of the street. This increases the soil area of the street
terraces by almost 17 percent. The new curb locations will decrease the damage to
existing tree roots and enhance their survivability.

Retain existing, healthy ash trees where possible. Treat and protect the healthy well-
branched ash trees presently designated for removal. Presently, adjoining property
owners are not permitted to adopt the trees to have them treated. They should be
treated, and they should be allowed to be adopted by nearby property owners or
other entities.

Re-plant canopy shade trees rather than short tree varieties to replace those lost,
throughout.

Beth Crawford
836 Spaight st
Madison, WI 53703
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